
SHELLHARBOUR PUBLIC SCHOOL – BOOK FAIR 
 

 
 
Shellharbour Public School is lucky enough to be able to have a Scholastic Book Fair. 
Due to COVID, the organisation will be slightly different to maintain the health and 
safety of both students and staff.  Students have had the opportunity to preview the 
Book Fair and write a wish list.  Payments for any books wanting to be purchased will  
need to be done via the Scholastic website (Instructions are attached) at:  
www.scholastic.com.au/payment  
 

When payment has been made and the receipt number recorded on the back of 
the wish list, students bring the wish list to the library to select their books and they 
hand in the wish list as payment.  If a book is sold out, additional copies will be ordered 
and delivered to your child’s class when they arrive.  
 

There are a limited number of stationery items, hand pointers and posters available 
for purchase as well. Photos of these items are posted on the school’s social media 
websites. These items are unable to be reordered so, once they are gone, they cannot 
be reordered. Large posters are $4.00 and small posters are $2.00. 
   
To maintain COVID safe procedures, these items will be sold on a stage basis. 
Students will need to bring in the correct money on their allocated day below: 
 

Wednesday, 9 September - Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6) 
Thursday, 10 September - Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) 

Friday, 11 September - Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) 
Friday, 11 September - Early Stage 1 (Kinder) 

 

The library will be open for sales at lunch, recess and for half an hour after school on 
Wednesday, 9 September and Thursday, 10 September. This Friday, 11 September 
and the following Monday, 14 September will be the last opportunity for students to 
order or purchase items from the Book Fair. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Book Fair, please contact Mrs Harrison via 
the school office. 
 

 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/payment

